
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
BBR/MEL  
 
 
 
20 December 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
 
Year 12 PPEs  
 
As we end the Autumn term, I wanted to make you aware of important assessments taking 
place for Year 12 students in January. During the week beginning 13 January 2025, 
students will take pre-public assessments in their subjects. These assessments will be 
classroom-based and students will have received information from their teachers about 
these.  
  
Please encourage your child to revise for these important assessments over the Christmas 
break and in the run up to the assessment week. These formal assessments will provide us 
with really valuable data, allowing us to continue to support students in identifying any 
learning gaps and enabling them to make further progress. They also allow us to identify 
whether the students are suitable for continuing with their qualifications.  
  

 
 
 
 

  
Mr Brennan  
Assistant Principal – Head of Sixth Form SLT  
   
  
  
  
  
 


